
A Superlative 7th "Info-Text" 

From the office of Bishop James Walker 

A Blessed Communion Sunday Morning to the Members of the Superlative Seventh.  

 

Attached you will find a flyer with the Presenters for our upcoming Leadership Symposium and 

Spring Meeting. Get ready to be refueled. Check your emails for 7th Episcopal District updates.  

 

 

Have a Great Sunday! 

 

Bishop James Walker 

 

 

 



 


